To: Saltash Town Council

Dear Saltash Councillors,

I write on behalf of the committee of 'The Friends of Tincombe' to express our gratitude for the grant you made to us. The money we received from you helped to ensure that the event was a safe and enjoyable afternoon for the local community.

We hope to make this an annual event, but our main aim as a community group, is to improve Tincombe as an amenity for the local community as well as to enhance the environment for wildlife. We hope we will continue to have your support for our work in the future .

yours faithfully

Judith Allen. Secretary to 'Friends of Tincombe'